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CALIFORNIA FRESH FRUIT ASSOCIATION STATEMENT ON NOVEMBER 5, 2013 

DECERTIFICATION ELECTION RESULTS  

 

(FRESNO, CA) – The employees of Gerawan Farming have been waiting since November 2013 for their 

votes to be counted. After a historic and arduous struggle, finally today their voices were heard. 

 

The final vote count was 1,098 “No Union,” and 197 for the UFW. The employees overwhelmingly 

rejected the UFW – by a 5 to 1 margin. 

  

George Radanovich, President of the California Fresh Fruit Association, applauded today’s election 

outcome. He stated, “Today, we heard the resounding response from the Gerawan employees of “No 

Union.” 

  

Radanovich continued, “Employees have a fundamental right to choose whether or not to be represented. 

The Agricultural Labor Relations Board, together with the United Farm Workers, joined to work against 

the true voice of these employees, their votes. Today, the employees sent them an overwhelming 

statement..."no union.” 

  

Radanovich concluded, “The determination of the employees, and their employer, in defending the rights 

of the employees, as well as the company, resulted in the protection of the right to choose. I call upon 

the ALRB to certify the results of the election, and to decertify the UFW. We also impress upon the 

Legislature and Governor Brown to take immediate steps to ensure that the ALRB will never again have 

the power and ability to usurp farmworker freedom of choice and the due process rights of affected 

parties." 

 

About California Fresh Fruit Association 

The California Fresh Fruit Association is a voluntary public policy organization that works on behalf of 

our members – growers, shippers, marketers and associates – on issues that specifically affect member 

commodities: fresh grapes, kiwis, pomegranates, cherries, blueberries, peaches, pears, apricots, 

nectarines, interspecific varieties, plums, apples and persimmons. It is the Association’s responsibility 

to serve as a liaison between regulatory and legislative authorities by acting as the unified voice of our 

members. Visit www.CAFreshFruit.com or call (559) 226-6330 to learn more.  
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